

Culcheth Primary School

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

25th September 2020





Macmillan

Thank you so much for supporting our virtual coffee morning today. We hope you all enjoyed your clotted cream scones and muffins!! A huge thank you to Mrs Daintith for making all of the scones and Jo in our school kitchen for the muffins

The children really enjoyed taking part and making their own biscuits.

We have raised over £500 which is absolutely fantastic, thank you so much for your generosity!

Free School Meals or Pupil Premium

If you are now claiming Universal Credit you may be entitled to FSM. If your household income is below £7400 (not including benefits), you should be entitled.

School receives additional funding for each child who is on FSM and this allows us to keep staffing levels really high so that children can be supported in small groups.

This year we are also going to offer £50 of school credit for all pupils who are currently receiving FSM. This credit can be used for school trips, before and after school care as well as after-school clubs.

It is very easy to apply, if your child is Year 3 and above, you need to complete an application form. If your child is in Reception, Yr1 or Yr 2, all we need is your full name, NI number and DOB and we can check for you.

Please contact the school office by email, in strictest confidence, if you would like us to apply for you. Thank you

School lunch booking on ParentPay

You may have noticed on ParentPay that there is an option to choose and book your child's school lunch. This at present is being piloted by Reception and Year 1 and will be rolled out to the whole school in due course, however we will keep you informed.

It will be available to book up to 3 weeks in advance with a cut off being midnight the night before. You will be able to see the menu choice for each day.

Parents' Evening

Have your returned your Parents Evening slip to the class teacher? If not, please do so ASAP.

Thank you for understanding that a full Parents'Evening is not possible in the current situation.

Reminder - Flu Consents

The school nurses will be collecting the completed flu vaccination forms shortly. If you have not returned your form, please pass to your child's class teacher ASAP. Thanks

Clothes Bank

Our clothes bank is open for donations of clothes, bag, shoes and belts etc.
Everyone is welcome to use it, so please encourage neighbours too if they are struggling because many of the Chairty shops are closed.

Commended Awards

The following children have been commended – well done!

Rec	Jack, Luca, Charles, Anna
Yr1	Harvey, Lilly O, Kinza
Yr 2	Frankie, Poppy, Grace, Leighton
Yr 3	Willis, Laura, Evie B, William
Yr 4	Kris, Eric, Harley, Harrison
Yr 5	Billy, Dexter
Yr 6	Theo, Rebecca, Miley, Owen

We now have a virtual assembly so that we can have our whole school family together on screen through a Google Meet.



School Lottery

Join our School Lottery and be in with a chance of winning some great prizes each week as well as the chance to win £10,000!! The deal this month is to win a family ticket for 4 for the Harry Potter Studio Tour. The winning family will receive a voucher for the tour that can be used at any time within 12 months.

Tickets costs just £1 per week and raise much appreciated school funding.

Please support our School and join at www.yourschoollottery.co.uk.

WINNER THIS WEEK:

Mrs Joyce - £22.80

Upcoming diary dates

29/9	Yr1 Knowsley Safari
14/10	Yr2 walk to Linear Park
16/10	Food bank collection
16/10	Yr 5 Tatton Farm
21/10	Flu Vaccinations in school
23/10	Finish for October half term